
IS THIS HOW YOU WANT 

YOUR STREET TO LOOK? 

Glen Eira Council now allows the construction of  

3 STOREY BUILDINGS IN RESIDENTIAL STREETS 

like yours. 

 

A petition by concerned residents is being organised to try to 

prevent this from happening. Act now before it is too late. 

 

 

ALERT 
 

Could this be your neighbour’s 

property in the near future? 


